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Dear parents and carers, 
 
It gives me great pleasure to share with you the findings of our recent Ofsted inspection! 
 
Skegby Junior Academy continues to be good! 
 

Please take a few moments to read the attached report. I am delighted that the fantastic 

efforts of our wonderful pupils and staff have been recognised by Ofsted. Our Academy takes 

great pride in providing our pupils with an enriching and engaging learning experience. I am 

thrilled to see this reflected in the report. 

 

I would also like to thank everyone who is part of our Academy, from our pupils and their 

parents to our dedicated team of staff. Providing the opportunities for our pupils to fulfil their 

potential is at the heart of what we do and wouldn’t be possible without your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Marples. 
 

 


